
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
Admn. General Branch

F. No.22/Cal/2019-20/SCA(Genl)
Dated 17th January, 2020

C I R C U L A R 

It is hereby circulated for information of all concerned that Hon’ble the

Chief Justice of India has been pleased to direct  that the Supreme Court

Registry shall remain closed on Saturday, the 8th February, 2020 on account

of  General  Elections  to  the  Legislative  Assembly  of  the  National  Capital

Territory of Delhi.

Sd/-

(Dr. Sushil Kumar Sharma)   
Assistant Registrar (AG)

Copy to :

All concerned.


